LARNE HARBOUR LOYAL ORANGE LODGE NO 766

18 Fleet Street Larne Co Antrim BT40 1BA 18/12/18

Dear Sir,

On Behalf of the Worshipful Master, Deputy Master, Officers and Brethren of Larne Harbour LOL 766 I am writing to you to express our sincere praise to yourself, your staff and most of all your pupils at the impeccable conduct shown by them on the occasion of Monday 17th December at approx. 12.45 pm when the funeral of our late Brother was leaving 1st Larne Presbyterian Church.

The way they stood in utter silence as the funeral procession was leaving the church was credit to your school. This is not the first time I personally have encountered this from your pupils, but on this occasion it was a member of our Lodge and it was noted by not only lodge members but also family members. It was greatly appreciated by all concerned, and at our Lodge meeting on the evening of Monday 17th December 2018 it was commented on by many of our Lodge Members.

May I wish you all a happy and prosperous 2019 and Gods richest blessings for the years ahead.

Yours Sincerely

lan Thee

Iain Ross (Lodge Secretary)

